Adela and Nikolaus Samberger

235 Linden Ave, Kaleden BC V(

December 30, 2021

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: TUP application

Our plan: to accommodate for an aduit (mostly retirees) and professional clientele.
We have a self-contained currently unoccupied Suite that we are looking to offer as a Vacation Rental.

We live above the Suite and work from home. Therefore, we cherish a quiet living environment and will
not host for people looking for a place to throw parties.

We have friends and families from Europe who are looking forward visiting Canada, especially
BC/Okanagan Valley.

We trust that you will review and approve this application as soon as you are able to do so.

Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact me by email or phone (see above).

Warmest regards;



